HELP NEEDED

This Sunday, June 22, we will need a few people to help move the little tables and chairs out of the kindergarten classroom and into the auditorium to prep it for the floor to be waxed that week. It should only take a few minutes after our worship service.

AHUGE Thank You!!!

To the ladies who came to help clean up the building last Tuesday.

Evelyn Turner, Adona Rivord, June Harrison,
Charrelynne Cannon and Terri Dickinson,
helped clean the lockers and carpets/classrooms
for our annual carpet cleaning.
The tasks that they finished normally take weeks to accomplish
and with their help, we completed it all within a few hours.

Thanks again ladies. Words truly cannot express how much it is appreciated!

PRAYER REQUESTS

Most Recent Updates:

Mike Harrison—his step father, Bob, passed away last week. Bob's memorial service will be Saturday, June 21st at the Trott Brook Hall, 17301 Nowthen Boulevard NW, Ramsey. 10:00 am visitation, 11:00 am service.

Charrelynne Cannon—Mary Chapman passed away.

Doug Rivord— his cousin, Janice Nelson, passed away

Hinton Family—Paul, Jim's dad, is suffering through another bout of diverticulitis. Also, his step father, Dave Jenkins, is undergoing more testing for an extremely high PSA number

Turner Family – Landon (Steve & Wendy's son) has been diagnosed with a colloid cyst in his brain. It's benign, but they are doing some more testing.

Family of Melissa and Mark Hortman – murdered in their home

John and Yvette Hoffman (and their daughter Hope) – healing after being shot in their home and terrorized in their home

Tina Gladwell – has heart tests coming up In July

Comfort Tolno – please pray for my family

Health Concerns:

Mark Novak, Jeryl Smith, Vicki Haugen, Linda Bagley, Dickey Joe Turner, Doris Davis, Darrell Davis, Ruthie Dallas, Linda Doerr, Nolan Sapp, Cameron Thurn, Thomas Giddings, Charrelynne Cannon, Sharon Bushie, Doug Rivord, Armani, Larry Martin, Arlene, Noelia

Those fighting cancer:

Darrell Davis, Linda Smith, Steve Tarnowski, Roy Alston, Betty Campbell, Mr. Juxtock, Dr. Sandy Rebrovich, Mario Corveillo, Kayla Hendrix, Cory, Bob Watkins, Mark (June's brother), Mark (Rebekah's daughter Kelsey's adoptive father), Christy Novak, Lisa Smith, Jane Townsend, Rebekah Heldt, Sarah Franklin, Ronnie Dean

Other Concerns:

Holte Family

Angel Smith—continued difficult custody situation

Julie Streich – her cousin Georgia's daughter, Andrea, is in a very difficult custody situation over her daughter, Lila

Servers for June 15 & 22

(Announcements – Jim Hinton)

June 22

Opening Prayer—Al Holte
Scripture Reading—Tears Zoway
Table Talk—Jim Hinton
Shepherd's Prayer—Dave Ward

June 29

Opening Prayer—Tom Cannon Scripture Reading—Ken Kern Table Talk—Mark Smith Shepherd's Prayer—Dave Ward

6717 85th Ave N, Brooklyn Park, MN 55445 763-494-4224 www.northernlightchurch.com church@northernlightchurch.com



Our Bible Class and Message Schedule

Wednesday 7:00 PM Study will be on Zoom. Each week an invitation will be emailed to you and available on the church Facebook page. All you have to do is click on the link and join the meeting!



Sunday morning bible classes and messages can be viewed on our church Facebook Page each Sunday by 3:00 p.m.. They can also be viewed anytime after that on our Facebook Page. For those of you who are not on Facebook they can also be viewed on our website the following week.

Contribution Information						
<u>June 8</u> Regular		\$	2,892.00	Weekly Budget YTD Actual YTD Budget	\$ \$ \$	3,800.00 99,403.79 91,200.00
<u>June 15</u> Regular		\$	5,019.51	We also accept contributions through		



Northern Light Leadership

Jim Hinton, Minister 619-322-5907 Church Office 763-494-4224

Shepherds

Emem Akpan 612-581-1297 Dickey Joe Turner 763-688-0820 Dave Ward 763-350-2641

Deacons

Mike Harrison—Youth/Teens 763-566-6164 Al Holte—Prison Correspondence Ministry 612-308-6452 Ralph Weber ~ Community 763-425-1331

Do you have a suggestion or idea that you'd like to discuss?
A concern or burden that you need to share?
We invite you to come to any of us and to share whatever is on your heart.
We have an open door policy and we welcome and value your input and feedback.